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DISPOSITION: COMPLIANCE FILING APPROVED

Earlier in this investigation, we directed Portland General Electric
Company (PGE) and other utilities to file revised tariffs and standard contract forms that
set forth rates, terms and conditions for Qualifying Facilities (QFs). See Order
No. 06-538. Pursuant to that order, PGE filed a revised Schedule 201 and two standard
contract forms; one for QFs within its service territory and one for off-system QFs. To
allow our Staff sufficient time to review the filings, we suspended them for investigation
at the November 7, 2006, Commission Public Meeting.

During its review, Staff, with assistance from the Department of Energy
and a small QF owner, identified a limited number of changes to the filings required for
full compliance with our order. On January 23, 2007, PGE made a supplemental filing to
incorporate Staff’s requested changes.

On February 1, 2007, Staff reported its finding that PGE’s supplemental
filing complies with Order No. 06-538. Staff served a copy of its finding to all parties to
this docket. None have objected to Staff’s finding or opposed allowing PGE’s filing to
go into effect.

Based on Staff’s finding, we conclude that PGE’s supplemental Advice
No. 06-26 should be approved and allowed to go into effect. In making this decision, we
note that PGE requested a May 20, 2007, effective date for its supplemental filing. With
this approval, PGE may seek an earlier effective date by filing new tariff sheets and
standard contracts consistent with this filing.




